Silyer Creek High School
Diary of the Dragons

February 1,2023

“The capacity
ta learn is a
gift; the ability
to learn is a
skill; the
willing ness to
learn is a
choice.”

=
E_ Z e bt
. —

-

=
=
E

As the saying goes, "February is the border between winter and spring!” We have had a white winter so far
this new year. Grateful for all the snow and water that will come from that melting. We have several students
that can’t wait to get on the mountain with all that fresh powder, our students have been anxious to get on the
mountain, and | must remind you that skiing is not an excused absence.

Our Holiday Feast was a big success! We had an excellent turnout of students and staff. A huge thank you to
all the parents and students who brought food to share. It was all very yummy! We have a few serving items
that were left behind. If you are missing a dish, please contact Brigitte in the front office.

On Wednesday, January 11, the senior class had breakfast at Bigwood Bakery. The food was delicious, and
the students smiled as they spent time together, laughing and just being kids. It was a gorgeous day. It is hard
to believe that our seniors will be graduating very soon. It seems like June is far away, yet we all know it will be
here before we blink twice.

We have parent/teacher conferences coming up on February 2nd & 3rd. Please make sure and check your
emails for a link to sign up. You will be able to pick in-person or online conferences. If there is no time

available that works for you, please contact Brigitte, and we will find a time during the week to make it happen.

Our Prom is coming up on February 24. It will be held at the Sawtooth Botanical Gardens from 7:00 p.m. to
10:00 p.m. The theme this year is A Night in Neverland.

Toni,

Below are some important dates to remember:

Parent/ Teacher Conferences- February 3, 2023- No School
President’s Day- February 20, 2023- No School

Prom- February 24, 2023- Sawtooth Botanical Garden 7:00 p.m.-10:00 p.m.
End of Trimester 2- March 9, 2023






